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22nd June 2018 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Colleagues/Gloucestershire County Council/Other interested 
parties 
 
The Governors and Senior Leadership Team of Ribston Hall High School have 
taken the decision to bid for funds from the Selective Schools’ Expansion Fund 
(SSEF). 
 
The school has gone out to consultation to increase its PAN and change its 
admission arrangements for September 2020. The consultation period remains 
unchanged, however should you wish to express your views in relation to our 
capital funding bid these should please be submitted by 4pm on Monday 9th July 
2018. 
 

If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact the 
school.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

     
Sarah Colombini     Lynda Frall 
Headteacher      Chair of Governors 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


